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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 12 – 1
st
 December, 2017 

 

This Sunday we celebrate the first Sunday of Advent – a time of preparation and getting ready for the coming of Jesus. 

 

Parish Christmas Fayre – Tonight 3.45 – 6 pm – please come and join us in the School Hall for plenty of Christmas stalls and 

fun activities! 

Admission is £1 per adult and FREE for children.  We will also have a visit from Father Christmas – see you there! 

 

Grandparents Christmas Dinner – Tuesday 12
th

 December, 2017 

We have been taking bookings for the Grandparents Christmas meal.  If you have not yet returned the slip, then please do so by 

Wednesday 6
th

 December or book with the School Office. 

If your child currently brings in packed lunches and you would like them to have a Christmas Dinner, then please book this with 

the school office.  Rec-Y2 will have their Christmas meal on Tuesday 12
th

 December and Y3-Y6 will have theirs on Wednesday 

13
th

 December.  (Cost £2.25 – payment required for Y3-Y6 only). 

Unfortunately after Wednesday we will not be able to take anymore bookings as Janis, our cook, has to put her stock order in. 

 

Christmas Productions – Advanced Notice 

Monday 18
th

 December, 2017 – Key Stage One  – 2.15 pm 

Tuesday 19
th

 December, 2017- Key Stage Two – 2.30 pm 

Wednesday 20
th

 December, 2017 – Nursery – 9.30 am and Reception  2.15 pm       

All productions will be in the school hall. 

 

Sponsored Spell 

Hopefully the children have been working hard learning their spellings! 

Next week the classes will be holding their Spelling Bees!  Please do sponsor them.  All monies raised will be used to benefit the 

children in school. 

 

Emergency Contact Forms 

If you have not yet returned your emergency green contact form, then please could you do so as soon as possible.  If you need a 

new form, then please contact the school office.  Thank you.  

 

Cold Weather 

As the weather is getting colder, please ensure that the children have suitable clothing for outdoors  ie hat, gloves, scarfs etc.  

Please also ensure that these are named.  Thank you. 

Also, could you send all children in with tracksuit bottoms and a jumper in case they take part in outdoor PE. 

 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Light Blue Badges: Kacey Campbell-Davis, William Dolaghan, Tanaka Muchena, Lacie-Jai Bennett, Scott Saa, Haadiya Shakir, 

Rida Rahman, Barney Doherty, Kiera  Doyle, Jaydan Richards, Alyaan Hussain, Nokutenda Muchena, Holly-Mae Potter, Ann-

Marie Berry 

Pink Badges: Aammar Bajwa, Lilyrae Hall, Ellie-May Heaney, Jakub Felusiak, Jack Harrison, Arthur O’Brien, Delilah 

Cunningham 

Red  Badge: Miley-Louise Reilly 
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STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Imogen Latham, Whole afternoon class 

Reception AP Zach Taylor, Joseph Purnell 

Reception CT Gabriela Paberze, Ismah  Naveed 

Year 1P Eliezer Juma 

Year 1R Lola Hart, Yusef Ahmed 

Year 2M Whole class 

Year 2R Matteus-Junior Barnett 

Year 3G Shayne Evans, Amari Dickenson-Jones 

Year 3M Joseph Dunne 

Year 4B Shianne Palmer-Weekes 

Year 4LG Kacper Stawny 

Year 5HH Kiera  Carless, Andra-Alice Marolicaru 

Year 5I Ariba Naveed 

Year 6T Jake Baker 

SPORTS  AWARD Malachi Robinson 

MUSIC AWARD Zariah Tulloch 

WISE OWL AWARD Joel Robinson 

Well done everyone!  

 

 

Period – 20
th

 -24
th

 November, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As parents and teachers we have a legal responsibility to ensure that our children are in school. 

When attendance falls very low, support and advice will be given by school, but when this is not acted on, then it may result in 

Court Action. 

Unfortunately we have had a parent recently who has been fined a total of £130 for Non-attendance of school. 

Please do ensure that your children are in school and their attendance is high. 

 

Prayers 

Please pray for Hannah Harris, a past pupil, who is in hospital at the moment. 

 

See you at the Christmas Fayre! 

 

Have a good weekend 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R.Baker and staff 

Group % Attend 

Reception AP 87.7% 

Reception CT 89.3% 

Year 1P 92.8% 

Year 1R 96.3% 

Year 2M 96.3% 

Year 2R 97% 

Year 3G 97.9% 

Year 3M 97.9% 

Year 4B 93% 

Year 4LG 93.3% 

Year 5I 98.6% 

Year 5HH 98.2% 

Year 6T 96.5% 


